
Swindon Village Primary School 
 

 
29th January 2025 

 
 
Parents of Year 6 
 
TYF Choices 
 
This has been emailed today – please respond promptly. Thank you. 
 
We're very excited to be starting to plan for our Year 6 trip to Broad Haven. As part of the trip, 
everyone takes part in an Adventure Day at TYF, where your child will do TWO activities from the 
choice of seven available.   
 
Please ask them to order their first FOUR choices below so that we can ensure that they all get their 
first or second choice, and one other.   
 
 It is essential this is completed no later than Monday 10th February as the centre need the 
information so that they can book/allocate their instructors. 
 
Please click on the link below to submit your child's choices: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/1JXVKBtP6n 

Kind Regards 

 

Claire Phelps 

Office Manager 

https://forms.office.com/e/1JXVKBtP6n

